
University of Mumbai 

Institute of Distance & Open Learning 

Notice for Internal Examination of BSc.IT Students 

Students  who have appeared for the supplementary examination held in November,2017 for 

semester II & IV also old/Repeater students of V&VI semester are hereby inform that their 

internal examination is going to conduct on Sunday 21st January,2018 in Room 

No.107(Computer laboratory) IDOL, Dr. Shankar Dayal Sharma Bhavan, Vidyanagari Campus, 

Santacruz Mumbai-400098  at 11:00am. 

 

 

Date:-18th January, 2018                                                                     I/c Director 


